
Dear friends,
As we step into the second half of 2024, we reflect on the remarkable impact
Angels on Patrol has made in the past six months. In just a short period, we've
received 134 requests from law enforcement officers, each representing a
person or family in need of urgent assistance.

These requests encompass a spectrum of challenges, from aiding families
fleeing domestic violence to assisting those experiencing a crisis that prevents
them from accessing essential basic needs. One such instance involved flying a
victim out of state to find safety with family, highlighting the critical role Angels on
Patrol plays in supporting vulnerable individuals during their darkest hours.

The responding officer told AoP, "She needs to get out NOW. Can you fly her
home?" We absolutely can and we did. Later that evening I received the best
text. It read,"Thank you sooo much!! I made it home!"

We are deeply grateful for the opportunity to help officers provide safety,
food, clothing, and shelter to those most in need. Every act of kindness and
support brings us closer to our mission.

How You Can Help:
Please consider partnering with us to ensure we always have the financial
means to assist those in need. Your sponsorship and/or contribution of $15 a
month, in honor of our 15 years of serving police and the community, enables us
to respond swiftly to direct requests from on-duty officers.
https://angelsonpatrol.org/

Angels on Patrol is a significant resource that on-duty officers turn to when they
face barriers to unique situations requiring immediate action. If we disappeared
tomorrow, the already demanding job of an officer would become much more
challenging. In turn, families in crisis they wished to assist would pay the price.

Join us in making a tangible difference. Together, we can continue to spread
hope, kindness, and support to those who need it most.

With heartfelt gratitude,
Melinda Cadena
Executive Director

https://angelsonpatrol.org/


SUPPORTING OFFICERS 24/7/365 DAYS A YEAR

During an investigation, Detective
Minera discovered
the boy's single mother was unable
to afford to celebrate his birthday.

In a heartwarming gesture, Det.
Minera requested that we provide
the boy with a small birthday gift.
We did that and more!

Grateful to Peter Piper Pizza for
donating pizzas and play wristbands.
Appreciate all the supporters who
came and helped us celebrate this
special guy. Watch the fun!: link

Thanks to the initiative of
the Maricopa County
Sheriff's Office, we had
the privilege of partnering
with them to provide basic
necessities for a little girl
in need as they
discovered this sweet girl
had no bed to sleep on.

Because of their kind
hearts and our generous
donors, we were able to
provide a bed, mattress,
bedding, toys, hygiene
items, and a phone for her
legal guardian.
Watch here: link

Officers were called out to
trespass a mom and her

son who had been
stranded at Sky Harbor
Airport for four days with
limited money and food.

The officers requested
that Angels on Patrol book

them a flight home to
secure their safety, and

we did just that!

Look at those precious
faces!

We received a request for
a mother and her young
kids fleeing domestic
violence. We secured
immediate shelter for
them (hotel), and provided
food, water, and other
basic hygiene items to
stabilize them.

The best part, was our
support of providing them
with a gas card so they
may drive to another
state. This ensured their
safety home with family.

In collaboration with Phoenix PD's
South Mountain Precinct, we partnered
with the Boys and Girls Club for a
remarkable Summer of Safety event!
The day was filled with joy as we
provided decorations, a DJ, a ping pong
table, and a bike, fostering a sense of
community.

We are grateful for the support received
from Thunderbirds Charities, Fat Lever,
and the AZ Cardinals cheerleaders, who
joined in on the fun.

Together, we are building bridges with
our youth and community, spreading
positivity and engagement. What an
incredible day made possible by the
generous support from our donors!
Watch here: link

Detective Taylor is a
part of the School
Safety Officer
program. Through this,
she observed a school
and kids in need of
playground equipment.
In response to her
request, we fulfilled the
need by providing
essential sports
equipment, under our
Youth Enrichment
program. This included
soccer goals, a
volleyball net, jump
ropes, numerous
bouncy balls, and
various other items.
Watch here: link

https://www.facebook.com/reel/1134166741359460
https://www.facebook.com/reel/1134166741359460
https://fb.watch/sQq0Ygok3g/
https://fb.watch/sQpWNpmfoM/
https://www.facebook.com/reel/725848463001909
https://www.facebook.com/reel/725848463001909




Take Flight Golf Classic Tournament Registration Is Open!
We are excited to once again host the Take Flight Golf Classic Tournament on Friday,
December 6th, at Dobson Ranch in Mesa. Last year's tournament was a huge success
and sold out early.
The raised funds provide us a means to continue serving the community through direct
requests from on-duty officers.
Go to https://www.takeflightclassic.com to register and/or sign up as a sponsor.
Questions? Contact Stefani, our golf chair at golf@angelsonpatrol.org

 

SAVE THE DATE

https://www.takeflightclassic.com/
https://www.takeflightclassic.com/


Update for Officers
Reminder* You have two options to submit a request. Online through our website,
https://angelsonpatrol.org/officer-request-form or via our Angels on Patrol app. The app is
designed exclusively for on-duty law enforcement officers, our app revolutionizes the way
officers interact with Angels on Patrol.

With streamlined accessibility and user-friendly features, this tool serves as a one-stop
resource hub for law enforcement officers. From learning more about our organization's
mission and services to seamlessly accessing our request form, the Angels on Patrol App
empowers officers to efficiently connect with us whenever the need arises.

Just search for "Angels on Patrol" in the App Store and tap on "Download" to get started!

 

Thank you for believing in our mission!

https://angelsonpatrol.org/officer-request-form
https://angelsonpatrol.org/officer-request-form


 
Every Donation

Makes an Impact
Your support and contributions will enable
us to meet our mission and assist officers
and those they encounter in crisis. 

Donate Today

 
Links: https://givebutter.com/policeofficerthanksgiving
https://angelsonpatrol.org/donate

 
www.angelsonpatrol.org Keep in Touch!

https://angelsonpatrol.org/donate
https://givebutter.com/aopperu
https://angelsonpatrol.org/donate


​PO BOX 37985
​Phoenix, AZ 85069

Send Us A Message

@angelsonpatrol
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